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‘The Son paid the price to make us free. In him we have forgiveness of our sins.’ Colossians 1:14 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be having a special visit from Saltash firefighters and the police. 

Year 1 will be ‘rhyming’ with rhinos and thinking of awesome adjectives. 

Year 2 will be reporting on the first ever aeroplane flight. 

Year 3 will be creating an exciting Indian classroom display. 

Year 4 will be learning Latin commands and training like Roman legionaries. 

Year 5 will be investigating day and night in science. 

Year 6 will produce perfect propaganda in art! 

 

Key dates for the term 

7th October – All-Age Harvest Festival Service at St 

Stephens Church starting at 10.00am Please join us. 

10th October – Nasal Flu vaccination 

PTA MEETING – 7PM IN THE HALL. All welcome, details to 

follow 

11th October – The Royal Cornwall Show Roadshow in 

school all day 

15th October – TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHER IN SCHOOL FOR 

INDIVIDUAL AND FAMILY GROUPS 

30th October – Height and weight measuring for 

Reception and Year 6 

26th November – Lantern making workshop for Year 6 

12th & 13th December – Christmas Productions 

18th December – CHRISTINGLE SERVICE at St Stephen’s 

Church for KS2. 6.30pm 

18th December - Reception children trip to the theatre to 

see ‘The Gingerbread man.’ 

19th December – Christmas lunch 

20th December – BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS 

7th January 2019 – Back to school 

11th January – Year 5 and 3 start swimming 

15th February – School closed for Parent Consultation Day 

18th – 22nd February – Half term 

7th March – KS2 trip to see the Birmingham Royal Ballet 

perform Beauty and the Beast at the Theatre Royal 

15th – 20th March – Scholastic Book Fayre 

21st May – M and M Theatre production for KS2 – The 

Hobbit 

24th – 28th June – Year 5 trip to Heatree 

3rd July – Provisional class move-up day (subject to Year 

6 transition day 

10th July – Meet your child’s new teacher presentation 

from 3.20pm 

24th July – end of summer term 

 

If any parents can help dismantle the 

wooden house on the Key Stage 1 

play area (in preparation for a 

replacement!) please see Mrs Dunbar. 

or Mrs Oakes. Thank you. 

Thank you to everyone who returned 

their Parent Questionnaire this week – 

we will start to analyse them next week 

so, if you haven’t yet returned one, 

you have a few more days. Thank you 

for the incredibly positive comments 

and the suggestions for improvement, 

which we will look at very closely, and 

feedback to you. 

Here are just a few more pictures from 

Year 6’s trip to Lanhydrock. They really 

did look the part! 

 

 



 
There will be a new style All-Age 

Harvest Service on Sunday 7th 

October at 10.00am at St Stephen’s.  

This new style of service is aimed at 

families and people of all ages and is 

a much more informal style of 

worship. We hope that many of you 

will be able to join us and we are 

looking for some children who are 

able to help with readings, prayers 

and activities. If your child would like 

to help in anyway please encourage 

them to speak to Mrs Green, who will 

also be there. 

 Do you recognise our Super Star 

Workers in Year 1, disguised in their 

cloaks and masks? Well done all of 

you.  

 

The children certainly drew a gathering at Lanhydrock 

when they sang their wartime songs around the piano in 

the Great Hall. The other visitors thoroughly enjoyed joining 

in and gave the children a resounding round of applause. 

We have put some more photos on the website following 

the tabs: Parents – Class news – Year 6. Do have a look. 

A reminder that nasal flu vaccinations take place 

next Wednesday 10th October – please see further 

information on the school website homepage. 

Thank you so much for your donations of bulbs for the 

children in Year 4 and 5 to plant in Coombe Woods. They 

had a wonderful time and we look forward to seeing the 

amazing display in the spring. 

 

 

Our afterschool clubs are proving to be very popular and 

we are delighted to be able to offer such a wide range of 

clubs. Without the support of the staff, who volunteer to 

lead clubs, this would not be possible. We have however 

noticed that there is a significant increase in the number of 

cars coming into the carpark at 4.15pm – please can we 

ask that you consider parking on the road and walking up 

to school. This will make for a much safer environment for 

everyone. We will monitor this closely. 


